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13 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Careers,  
 
In Year 1 this term, our Geography topic is the Seven Continents. Children are learning about 
the human and physical features attached to these continents and how they were formed. 
 
To enhance and deepen the children’s knowledge and learning about the seven continents we 
have invited ‘Fresh Water Theatre Company’ to deliver an exciting and engaging session on 
Crossing Continents and Oceans to the children in school. During the performance children 
will be accompanying the Earth Explorer on a global expedition traversing the five oceans and 
seven continents. Whilst learning facts about the size and inhabitants of each ocean, children 
will investigate the landmarks and climates of each of the seven continents, including the 
Grand Canyon, Great Barrier Reef and Mount Everest. 
 
If you would like to take a look at the Fresh Water Theatre Company website, you are able to 
do so at the following address: https://www.freshwatertheatre.co.uk  
The theatre session will take place on Tuesday 24th May in the school hall. We are asking for 
a voluntary contribution of £6.00 per child to cover the cost of the experience. This payment 
can be made on our online system, ParentPay. In the unfortunate circumstances we do not 
receive sufficient payments to cover the company cost we may have to cancel the event.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with a member of the Year 1 
Team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
The Year 1 Team. 
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